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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to share with you our Christmas video, a collaboration with Newquay Junior 
Academy and Trenance Learning Academy Choir, featuring the song "Somewhere Only We 
Know". This is in aid of Newquay Foodbank. We had a wonderful time performing the song 
and hope that you enjoy this festive treat. 

You can view the video by following this link: 
 
Watch the Christmas Video 

Newquay Foodbank is in need of your support and would greatly appreciate monetary 
donations of any size to help feed local people in crisis. If you would like to donate, please 
do so via the following JustGiving link or pay via ParentPay, in ‘pay for other items’: 
 
Donate to Newquay Foodbank 

A special thank you goes to Newquay Orchard for kindly allowing us to film in their beautiful 
orchard, and to Alastair from Scarlett Photography for his filming and video production 
expertise. 

On behalf of all the staff and pupils, we would like to wish our parents and carers a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Yours sincerely,      
  

   
Mr Craig Hayes   

Executive Headteacher    
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